
 
 

Dear Members, 
 

There is something really awkward, boarder line painful about having to shut the 

doors of any business.  It has been 10 days since we were forced to close the 

doors of our great Club and temporarily stopped saying hello to our many loyal 

Members and guests.  
 

The mandatory shutdown has placed considerable pressure on our business and 

our people. We have come to understand & appreciate the tough decisions our 

Prime Minister and all those who currently lead the charge to stop C-19 

from further impacting our way of living have to make, and we stand by them.   
 

At the end of the day… We are all in this together!!!  

 

Since the 23rd  of March, we have been busy ensuring the old Club house is 

in good shape for an extended closure.  This included deep cleaning of 

all our kitchens, bars, restaurants and the gyms.  Transferring stock to freezers to 

safeguard as much as we can.  We even had to empty the pools to minimise 

maintenance and heating costs and to stop the cooling towers from running 

unnecessarily.        
 

Throughout this time our staff have been fabulous in completing the hundred and 

one actions required for a shutdown, while they themselves, like the rest of the 

country, face an uncertain future.   One thing is certain, your Board of Directors 

are diligently guiding the Club through this constantly changing 

landscape.  Leveraging video conferencing technology, the Board and the 

Leadership Team have been meeting several times a week, to ensure the Club 

comes out of this national emergency, stronger and better than when it entered 

it.    
 

We would like you to know that whilst C-19 has stopped many things, it will not 

stop us from connecting with our Members and moving forward with key activities 

in our City Tatts calendar such as:  
  



• The election of the Directors will proceed as planned, with nominations closing at 

5pm on the 7th of April.  “New Directors Information Packs” can be found on the 

City Tatts website.  

• The City Tatts AGM will proceed on the 26th of May as planned.  Albeit using 

technology.  The Board has directed Management to investigate 

recommendations sent out by ClubsNSW  and ASIC that will enable Members to 

connect to the AGM and receive the usual summary of accounts and future 

planning the Members are rightfully entitled to.  Staying connected via technology 

has been one of the biggest recommendations issued by our Government and we 

look forward to having as many members join our AGM and connect with us 

again.  

• We also want Members to know, that our CEO and our Finance Manager are 

doing all they can for the Club to be part of the many Government concessions 

and programs now available, such as the “Job Keeper” initiative, to help our staff 

access funds. We are also looking to assist our tenants with requested rent relief 

as they too have been hit hard by C-19.    

As this information clarifies, we will keep Members informed. In the meantime, rest 

assured that your Board and management will continue to make decisions in the 

best interests of our Club.  

 

On a lighter note and while we wait this virus out, the Club is planning 

on communicating with you on a regular basis and will be posting regular videos 

that will have you up and exercising with our gym instructors, in the kitchen 

cooking up a storm with our staff and making cocktails so you can have your own 

happy hour at home.   
 

To keep in touch with City Tatts follow us on our social media channels  
  

https://www.facebook.com/CityTatts/  

https://www.facebook.com/womensfitnesscitytatts/   

https://www.instagram.com/citytattersallsclub/   

https://www.instagram.com/womensfitness_citytatts/   

https://www.youtube.com/user/CityTatts/videos   

https://www.linkedin.com/company/city-tattersalls-club/   

https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/ctc-young-professionals/   

https://www.instagram.com/ctcyoungprofessionals/   

https://www.facebook.com/CTCYoungProfessionalsAU/   

 
If you are missing your normal gym session, or want to try a session, here is Valeria one 

of our instructors to take you through a session of her Gympx ® class.     
 
Gympx Class 
 

https://www.facebook.com/CityTatts/
https://www.facebook.com/womensfitnesscitytatts/
https://www.instagram.com/citytattersallsclub/
https://www.instagram.com/womensfitness_citytatts/
https://www.youtube.com/user/CityTatts/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/city-tattersalls-club/
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/ctc-young-professionals/
https://www.instagram.com/ctcyoungprofessionals/
https://www.facebook.com/CTCYoungProfessionalsAU/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XVETHpjZx68&t=22s


 

Keep healthy, stay safe and support each other.   
 
Your friends at City Tatts  

 

Facebook 

 

 

Instagram 

 

 

YouTube 
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